

Saba Comprehensive School

Thais Hill Road, St. Johns Saba, Dutch Caribbean
Talenhone/Fay: (599)416-3

Telephone/Fax: (599)416-3270

E-mail: administration@learningsaba.com

Date: February 16, 2017

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian,

Greetings!!! The Saba Comprehensive School has scheduled their annual Inter-house Sports and Fun Day to be held on the 24th of February 2017. The event will commence with a procession of students through some of the streets in the Capitol (The Bottom). The procession will begin at the Princess Juliana's Sports Field at 8am sharp. It will then proceed to Matthew Levenstone Street, all along the Age Home and Hospital, then back to the Matthew Levenstone Street, and finally to the Johan Cruyff Sports Field.

While at the sports field students will compete for Champion House honors. There will be track events such as, 1000 meters race, 50 meters race and the 200 meters race. As well some novelty events such as, the Lime and Spoon race, the three-legged race. Also on display will be the High Jumping, a March past and also a Cheerleading event.

It is my pleasure, on behalf of the SCS, to invite you to our annual Inter-house Sports and Fun Day. While activities such as these are planned with student oriented objectives in mind, school is not only about student growth but also, by extension, the growth of the community. As such we hope to use events like this one to further strengthen the relationship between our school and the community at large.

Please join our faculty and help us to support our students as they compete for top honors in an environment that is safe and secure.

Sincerely

Genghis Khan (House coordinator).